
I strongly oppose HB 680 and it's provisions designed to create many obstacles to absentee and 

mail in voting. I am a 75 year old retired small business owner with COPD and want to be sure I 

can vote absentee in November, 2020 in case there is a resurgance of COVID-19 that would 

make it dangerous for me to vote in person. Mail in voting has worked well for many years in 

Washington state and other states. 


